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Public Meeting for Lady’s Island Area Plan  
Scheduled for November 29 

 
Beaufort County, in conjunction with the City of Beaufort and the Town of Port 
Royal, is hosting a meeting on Thursday, November 29, where the draft Lady’s 
Island Area Plan will be presented. This meeting will be from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
in the lecture theater at Lady’s Island Middle School, 30 Cougar Drive [map]. All 
residents and property owners on Lady’s Island are encouraged to attend and offer 
comments. 
 

The presenters will share the results of a multi-jurisdictional planning effort to 
create a comprehensive and unified vision for Lady’s Island.  The draft plan 
addresses managing growth, creating a walkable village center, strengthening 
neighborhoods, managing traffic congestion, improving bicycle and pedestrian 
facilities, and providing transparency in future decision making processes.  
    
The draft Lady’s Island Area Plan can be viewed here or by visiting 
www.ladysislandplan.wordpress.com. 
 
Direct questions or comments to the Beaufort County Community Development 
Department at robm@bcgov.net or 843-255-2140. 
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